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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CHIEF OF STAFF, G-3/5/7 

400 ARMY PENTAGON 
WASHINGTON, DC 20310-0400 

   

            
             

 
DAMO-ZCA                     November 8, 2023 
                    
                                

  
 
GUNITA SINGH 
1156 15th St NW 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
 
Dear Mr./Ms./ORGANIZATION: 
 
 This is an interim response to your October 28, 2023 Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA) request in which you asked for All drafts of, redlines, or proposed edits to AR 
530-1 that were generated between February 5, 2003 and September 26, 2005; All 
emails or memoranda containing potential updates, suggestions, questions, or edits to 
AR 530-1 that were generated between February 5, 2003 and September 26, 2005; All 
drafts of, redlines, or proposed edits to AR 530-1 that were generated between 
September 28, 2005 and March 19, 2007; All emails or memoranda containing potential 
updates, suggestions, questions, or edits to AR 530-1 that are dated between 
September 28, 2005 and March 19, 2007; All drafts of, redlines, or proposed edits to AR 
530-1 that were generated between March 21, 2007 and April 18, 2007; All emails or 
memoranda containing potential updates, suggestions, questions, or edits to AR 530-1 
that are dated between March 21, 2007 and April 18, 2007; All drafts of, redlines, or 
proposed edits to AR 530-1 that were generated between April 20, 2007 and September 
25, 2014; All emails or memoranda containing potential updates, suggestions, 
questions, or edits to AR 530-1 that are dated between April 20, 2007 and September 
25, 2014; All emails or memoranda mentioning, referring to, and/or discussing the 
drafting and the Defense Department's August 6, 2006 Information Security/Website 
Alert.  We assigned case control number FA-24-0001 for administrative and tracking 
purposes.  We ask that you use this number when referring to your request.   
 

Your request is being staffed with the appropriate directorate within the Office the 
Deputy Chief of Staff, G-3/5/7.  Your inquiry will be processed as expeditiously as 
possible.  The actual processing time will depend on its complexity, and our 
administrative backlog.  Should you have any questions, I may be reached at 
dod.pentagon.dod.mbx.g-3-5-7-foia-mailbox@army.mil. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

               MIRASOL CISNEROS 
               Government Information Specialist 
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